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WATSON- Have been working hard in Maths 

adding and subtracting larger numbers and using 

manipulatives to help.

TAJIRI-In forest school, they have built a fire and 

roasted marshmallows. In History, they have 

pretended to spy on a legionary soldier.

THUNBERG- Have been doing roleplay on going 

to the doctors, looking at making appointments, 

seeing the doctor and what happens in an 

appointment. 

 WILLIAMS- Have explored ‘A Diary of a Wimpy 

Kid’ focussing on comprehension whit emphasis 

on understanding the motives of characters. 

GRANDIN- Have started writing autobiographies 

in English. They have completed a section on their 

family. 

DAVIS- Have been looking at identifying features 

of rocks using magnifying glasses. 

TURING- Have been experimenting the process of 

rust in Science by placing nails in different liquids 

and places.

EILISH- Have been doing practise exam questions 

in Science and everyone joined in with a jam 

donut challenge for Children in Need on Friday. 

LAWSON- Have been working in solving 

equations in Maths and have continued 

annotating Macbeth in English. 

BEADLE- Have been learning about healthy 

lifestyle choices and how they can help us to 

balance out or mange stressful situations. 

ELON- Enjoyed toasting bread and marshmallows 

on a fire in Forest School.

enabling the self

Outstanding value shown:

Aaliyah –  Thinker – Has been working hard to 

complete tasks independently. 

REMEMBERANCE DAY 

On Remembrance Day, the school community 

came together to honour those who have 

served and sacrificed in conflicts past and 

present. Lessons throughout the day 

incorporated themes of remembrance, 

fostering understanding and reflection. It was 

a day of unity, reflection, and respect, ensuring 

that the sacrifices of the past are never 

forgotten.

CHILDREN IN NEED 

Last week, pupils supported Children in Need 

by wearing spots. The colourful attire 

brightened up the day as everyone came 

together for a great cause. After lunch, the fun 

continued as students dressed up in creative 

costumes, adding excitement and energy to 

the afternoon. One of the highlights of the day 

was participating in "Bear Pong," a playful 

twist on a classic game. Thank you to 

everyone who donated, in total, we have 

raised close to £300. 

PARENTS EVENING

Please keep an eye out this week for an email 

regarding booking a parents evening 

appointment for Tuesday 10th December. 

These can take place virtually or online. 

Items of Note:

Upcoming Key Events:

DECEMBER
9th Dec – Start of Reward Trips

10th Dec – Parents Evening
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